Newsletter - Spring Term Week 4

Primary Site: Cuddesdon Way Oxford OX4 6SB Tel: 01865 777878





Secondary Site: Sandy Lane West Oxford OX4 6JZ

www.mabelprichard.org

Friday 20th May 2022

Message from the Headteacher



Dear Parents and Carers

It is hard not to talk about anything but Jubilee celebrations this week. Classes have been creating art work, learning about different crowns, making props and sets for various performances and planning menus for the tea parties.

Thank you so much to those of you who have sent in costumes. We are very much looking forward to some very special performances in some very grand outfits.

All performances and festivities start at 12.30pm and everyone is most welcome to attend.

Just a reminder that we break up for half term on Thursday 26th May as Friday 27th is our additional bank holiday for the Queen's Jubilee.

Have a great weekend

Best wishes

Lucy



Blue Class



This week Blue Class focused on independence and social skills and everyone worked very hard on these. All our learners showed 100% enthusiasm and motivation in everything they tried this week.

We have also enjoyed the beautiful weather outside and one of us learnt how to ride a bicycle.

We really hope to see you next week for our Jubilee Celebrations, which we have also worked hard this week to prepare.









14-19 Informal Pathway

We have had a lovely week in the 14-19 Informal pathway. We have spent a lot of time outdoors with trips to Thomely, the park and local library. With lots and sun and rain this week our tomatoes and potatoes are coming along very nicely. We hope they will be ready to pick before the end of the summer term... watch this space!

We are also very busy preparing for next week's Platinum Jubilee celebrations. We are well underway with a royal carriage, bunting, crowns, invitations and are looking forward

to celebrating this special day in history next week.







